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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above 

RBH and 2SN 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – 2SN and 1SP 

KS2 –5KT and 5LD 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 

It has been a very busy half term. The children have 

been working really hard and have made great 

progress already. It was lovely to see so many of you 

at parents evening. Please enjoy the half term safely 

and I look forward to seeing you all back in school on 

Monday 29th October. 

Parking: 

On Wednesday an ambulance had to be called to 
school and the parking at the gate made it very 
difficult to get the ambulance on to the school 
site.  Please can parents park away from the Zig-
Zags at the school gates and ensure that the 
school gates can be accessed at all times. 
 

Attendance: 
If your child is absent from school because of 
illness, please telephone the school office each 
morning confirming the child’s name, class and 
reason for absence. Failure to do so will affect 
your child’s attendance record. 
 

Appointments: 
Please make sure appointments for your child are 
made outside of school hours or in the school 
holidays.  Where this is not possible, please 
inform the school office of the appointment in 
advance and provide evidence. 
 

Wear Pink on Friday 19 October: 

Thank you to everybody who wore pink and 

contributed to Breast Cancer Awareness.  

 

 
 

School Photo’s: 

The school photographer will be visiting Parnwell on 

Tuesday 30th October.  All children will have an 

individual photo taken and children with siblings in the 

school will also have a photo taken together.  
                                                                                                                                                                             

Harvest Festival: 

We will be accepting donations of non-perishable food 

for harvest festival.  Please deliver any items to your 

class teacher before the 31st October 2018.  

 

Bikeability: 

We are taking part in a Bikeability scheme which 

encourages children to enjoy cycling whilst equipping 

them with the skills and confidence to ride more often.  

We still have places available for children in Year 3 and 

4, please contact the school office before Friday 2 

November 2018 to register a place. 

Parentmail: 

After half term we will be using ‘Parentmail’ to 

communicate with parents and carers. All letters will 

be sent via the Parentmail App and from 30th October 

we will use Parentmail for all payments. Please make 

sure you have registered to use the App.  For more 

information, contact the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 


